
 

February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I wish to inform all parents of GCSE Drama students of the important dates for the 
forthcoming exams. 

 

Externally marked Scripted exam: Tuesday 14th March 2023 

Deadline for Log Book: Friday 28th April 

Written exam: Monday 15th May 2023 (1 pm) 

 

In preparation for the written exam we are attending a performance of The Bodyguard at 
the Empire Theatre, Liverpool on Tuesday 21st March 2023. Attendance at this event is 
advisable but not compulsory. Alternative provision will be made for students who do not 
attend. 

Revision material for all components of the exam will be made available on Synergy, should 
you require any additional information or clarification please contact me at the school. 

 

 

Mr. C Campbell 

Head of Drama 


